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Congratulations to our first trimester honor roll students!  
 

Grade 5 
Lulu Apter, Myles Coffey, Tyler Lamar, Camden Lopata, Olive Restaino, Pey-
ton Richards, Kaila Seyms, Harlan Smookler, Carmen Wyatt 
 

Grade 6 
Helyn Carter,  James Carter,  Emma Chapin, Kaelynn Chapin, Eva Komar, 
Cameron Menefee, Evelette Perez, Sophie Seller, Theo White 

COUGAR CLUB REMINDERS: 

January contracts are due, Tuesday, December 13th.  Why so early you ask?  We 
need to have an idea how many Cougar kids to expect when we get back to school in 2023.  

 

Getting your contracts in on time holds your place in Cougar Club as space is limited! 

 

Remember:  Make Checks payable to :  Kenwood School District (child's name in memo) 

 

Thank you and have a wonderful Holiday!! 

 

Upcoming Events  
   
 

11/30/22  KSA Spirit Cougar Gear Holiday Sale Ends 

12/3/22  KEF Holiday Tree Sales pickup at the school or delivery from 9 a.m.-12 p.m. 

12/5-12/16/22 Student Council Canned Food Drive 

12/5/22  Annual Holiday Boutique (item check-in) 
12/6 & 12/7  Holiday Boutique Sale 
12/9/22  Coffee with the Principal 
12/15/22  Board of Trustees Meeting, School Library, 4:00 p.m. 
12/15/22  Winter Concert, 6:00 p.m., MPR 
    Rehearsal 10:30 a.m., MPR 
12/16/22  Early Dismissal at 1:30 p.m., K at 1:15 p.m. 
12/16/22  Pajama Day! 
12/19/22 - 1/2/23  Winter Break 

1/3/23   Return to School 
 

Main Office:  (707) 833-2500 

Attendance Line: (707) 341-0102 

Cougar Club:  (707) 833-4383 

Rainbow Garden Preschool:  (707) 833-

 



KEF Holiday Fundraising Round-Up 
 

Holiday Tree Sales (Dec 3) Thank you to all who supported our school with purchases in our 3rd annual KEF 
Holiday Tree Sale! A reminder that pick up is this weekend -- Sat Dec 3 from 9am-12pm. Volunteers will be 
on-hand braving the weather to bring items to cars and safely secure trees with rope as needed. Bring cash 
(suggested donation of $5) if you'd like to also purchase a festive hair flower / lapel clip hand-made by a member of 
our community. A handful of extra trees and greenery will be available for purchase day-of, in the event you or 
someone you know missed the pre-order deadline. Contact Ashley (415.519.7501 or 
abreinlinger@kenwoodeducationfoundation.org) with any questions! 
 

Hamilton Family Wines Holiday Boutique (Dec 3-4) 
After picking up your greenery next week, head over to Hamilton Family Wines, which will be hosting local 
vendors at its inaugural Holiday Boutique Dec 3-4 from 10am-5pm (not to be confused with our KSA-hosted 
School Holiday Boutique for students happening onsite next week). This weekend only, guests can enjoy live 
music, wine, gift vendors and hot noodles -- and 10% of proceeds will benefit Kenwood School via KEF. 
 

Sports Basement Basementeer Program  
You can now support our school and the Kenwood Education Foundation by becoming a Basementeer at Sports 
Basement (locally owned and operated across from Costco in Santa Rosa)! If you register to become a 
Basementeer, you receive 10% off all purchases at stores or online, ongoing (and a special 20% between 12/3-
12/10), and 10% goes back to KEF. This is a new partnership for our community, so help spread the word this 
holiday season, and see the below flyer for more info or contact Ashley at 
abreinlinger@kenwoodeducationfoundation.org with any questions. 
 
 
Holiday Deals that Give Back:  
Minted. 
Use the code FUNDRAISEKENWOOD for your next order at Minted and receive 20% off holiday cards and gifts. Minted will also 
donate 15% back to Kenwood School! 

 

Here is the link for Minted:  

https://www.minted.com/ 

 
  

Amazon Smile for Kenwood School! 
Choose Kenwood Education Foundation as your non-profit of choice for Amazon Smile and our school benefits every time you shop! 
 
Amazon Smile:  

https://smile.amazon.com/  

 

Kindergarten Registra on for 2023– 2024 School Year 
 

  For registraƟon informaƟon, please contact Suzanne Borgert in the school office at (707) 833‐

2500.  Kindergarten registraƟon is open to children who turn five on or before September 1, 2023.  Par‐

ents must provide proof that they are a Kenwood resident.  

  TransiƟonal Kindergarten registraƟon is open to children who reside within the Kenwood School 

District boundaries and whose fiŌh birthday is between September 2 and April 2, 2024. 

  If you reside outside of the Kenwood School District boundaries, you will need to file a Dis‐

trict of Choice Transfer Form with the Kenwood School office by January 1, 2023. 





Kenwood Elementary School
Student Council Canned Food Drive

December 5th to December 16th

For their 1st community service activity, the Student Council is
sponsoring a Canned Food Drive in support of the Redwood Empire
Food Bank. The canned food drive will be running for 2 weeks.
Please help us support our community by bringing in
non-perishable foods.  Please, no food in glass jars or opened or
expired food items.

Students will bring in canned food to their classes.
The top 3 classes who bring in the most cans or other
non-perishable items will win a class prize.

Thank you for helping us fill our cans and feed our community!







 
program and it's so easy to use!

1. Go to smile.amazon.com

2. Log in with your Amazon username and password 
(if you aren't automatically logged in already)

3. Search " " to select us for 
your charity of choice - this can be changed/updated anytime.

4. Continue shopping on Amazon like you always do!  
A portion of any eligible purchases will go to your chosen charity each time you shop.

Whenever you visit Amazon moving 
forward the site will remind you to 

use the Amazon Smile program

FREE TO PARTICIPATE

NO CHANGE to your Amazon shopping 
experience or what you can browse or 

purchase

ANYONE can do it so please encourage 
family and friends to use this program

This program is YEAR-ROUND, so 
anytime you shop on the site you can help 

a charity

 





               
P  R  E  S  S    R  E  L  E  A  S  E 

_________________________________________________________________ 

COUNTY OF SONOMA 
575 Administration Drive    ∙     Santa Rosa, CA 95403 

Phone (707) 565-2241     ∙     Fax (707) 565-3778 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE               Date: November 28, 2022 
 
Contact:  Hannah Whitman, Field Representative to District 1 Supervisor Susan Gorin 

Hannah.Whitman@sonoma-county.org 
(707) 565-2241 

 

Supervisor Susan Gorin Invites District 1 Constituents to Serve on 
the Springs Municipal Advisory Council, North Sonoma Valley 

Municipal Advisory Council, Additional Committees, Commissions, 
and Boards. 

 
SANTA ROSA, CA. – In the First District, Supervisor Susan Gorin is currently calling for applicants 
for the Springs Municipal Advisory Council (Springs MAC), the North Sonoma Valley Municipal 
Advisory Council (North Sonoma Valley MAC), and additional committees, commissions, and boards. 
 
“The Springs MAC, North Sonoma Valley MAC, and our other committees, commissions, and boards 
provide important links between county government and residents of the First District,” said Supervisor 
Susan Gorin. “Please consider applying to join a committee, and let your voice be heard.” 

 

Springs Municipal Advisory Council (Springs MAC): The Springs MAC will represent the best 
interests of the entire community while acting as a bridge for communication between the County 
and local residents and businesses on topics for the Springs Area. Ideal candidates will create a 
diverse composition representative of the Spring MAC community.  Members must reside or work 
within the boundaries of the Municipal Advisory Council, and be 18 years of age or older. There are 
no requirements for property ownership or citizenship.  
 
Meeting Schedule: Second Wednesday of each month at 6:30 p.m.  
Location: Virtual 

 

North Sonoma Valley Municipal Advisory Council (North Sonoma Valley MAC): The North 
Sonoma Valley MAC serves the communities of Glen Ellen, Kenwood and Eldridge, and was 
approved by the Board of Supervisors on September 17th, 2019. The North Sonoma Valley MAC 
advises on issues of local concern, and provides a process to effectively communicate the needs of 
the community to County government and elected leaders. The MAC also serves to deliver 
information about the County government to the residents within the jurisdiction.  
 



Meeting Schedule: Third Wednesday of each month at 5:30 p.m.  
Location: Virtual 
 
Community Development Committee: The Sonoma County Community Development 
Commission (CDC) is governed by the Sonoma County Board of Supervisors, acting as the 
Commissioners of the CDC. The Community Development Committee (Committee) acts as an 
advisory group to the Commissioners. The Committee reviews and makes recommendations on 
policy and funding matters to come before the Commission.  
 
Meeting Schedule: Third Wednesday of each month at 10:00 a.m.  
Location: Virtual 
 
Independent Office of Law Enforcement Review and Outreach Community Advisory Council 

(IOLERO CAC): The purpose of the CAC is to serve as a bridge between law enforcement, 
IOLERO and various communities of the County. It also recommends possible changes to policies 
of the Sheriff’s Office in order to better reflect the considered desires of the communities.  
 
Meeting Schedule: First Monday of each month at 6:00 p.m.  
Location: Virtual 
 
 
Deadline to submit applications Friday, December 23, 2022 

 
 
Applications and a list of all boards, commissions, and committees to which the Sonoma County Board 
of Supervisors appoints members is available online at: https://sonoma-
county.granicus.com/boards/w/808bd6e42edf8e0f  
The vacancy list on the site shows available opportunities for involvement as well as the application 
process. Applicants may be considered for future vacancies as they arise. 
 

 
### 

https://sonoma-county.granicus.com/boards/w/808bd6e42edf8e0f
https://sonoma-county.granicus.com/boards/w/808bd6e42edf8e0f


 

 

ADULT MEAL: $5/Lunch    
DECEMBER 2022 

KENWOOD ELEMENTARY SCHOOL 

PIZZA  

DAY! 
 

Breakfast  
For Lunch 

 

 
Galaxy  
Pizza 

 

 
Chicken  
Burger 

 
Carnitas  
Tacos 

PIZZA  

DAY! 
 

Corn  
Dog 

 
Galaxy  
Pizza 

 

Chicken &  
Cheese  
Crispito 

 

Teriyaki  
Chicken  
w/ Rice 

PIZZA DAY! 

*Holiday Cookie* 

Winter Break 
 

No School 
Winter Break 

 
No School 

Winter Break 
 

No School 
Winter Break 

 
No School 

Winter Break 
 

No School 

Winter Break 
 

No School 
WE OFFER FAT FREE CHOC. MILK & 1%MILK WITH EACH MEAL. SELECT HALF CUP OF FRUIT, VEGGIE OR MORE.  
EACH STUDENT IS ENTITLED TO ONE LUNCH EACH DAY. MENU IS SUBJECT TO CHANGE.  
ANY QUESTIONS?  CALL RUVSD FOOD SERVICES AT (707)542-7375 EX 24010  
THIS INSTITUTION IS AN EQUAL OPPORTUNITY PROVIDER.  

ALL STUDENT MEALS 
ARE FREE FOR THE 

’22-’23 SCHOOL YEAR 

 
Macaroni & 
 Cheese (V) 

Winter Break 
 

No School 
Winter Break 

 
No School 

Winter Break 
 

No School 
Winter Break 

 
No School 

We are still accepting online  
applications. Please visit 
www.myschoolapps.com 

 

*Students who receive school lunch will 
receive a whole grain holiday cookie on 

December 16th, 2022* 
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